T ATTENTION 111
It has come to our attention that some of our families, more specifically the parents of students
who have recently taken the PSAT, have received phone calls from individuals claiming to be
from The College Board. The representative tells parents that his/her child checked off a box on
the scantron, and by providing your credit card information, their company will send the
requested test preparation materials.

We're alerting you to this because this is a known telemarketing SCAM. Do not provide your
credit card information!

The College Board does not make unsolicited phone calls to students or families requesting this
type of information. Should you have a question about the origin of a phone call you have
received in which the caller claims to be from the College Board, you can call the College Board
customer service center at (866) 756-7346.

More information on the College Board’s privacy and security policy can be found here:

https://www.collegeboard.org/privacy-policy/security

If you do receive a call from someone claiming to be from the College Board and you believe
that you are a target of a telemarketing scam, the Office of Minnesota Attorney General Lori
Swanson recommends reporting unwanted or scam calls to The Federal Trade Commission
(FTC) at:

Federal Trade Commission
Consumer Response Center
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20580
(877) 382-4357
www.consumer.ftc.gov



https://www.collegeboard.org/privacy-policy/security
http://www.consumer.ftc.gov/

